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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-NAKG 22-018 
 

TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 

     ALL GE COORDINATORS 

     ALL GE FACULTY MEMBERS 

     ALL STUDENTS ENROLLED IN GE COURSES 

          
 

 

THROUGH :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, Ph.D. 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

                           

 

                           for 
FROM  :  NANCY A. KIMUELL-GABRIEL, Ph.D. 
     Director 

 

SUBJECT :  GE Course Evaluation Survey for the 2
nd

 Semester of AY 2021-2022 

 

DATE  :  28 April 2022 

 
 

Warm greetings! 
 
Pursuant to Memorandum No. OVPAA 2022-57, this is to respectfully inform everyone that the 

GE Course Evaluation Survey for the 2
nd

 Semester of AY 2021-2022 will be conducted from 29 

April 2022 to 25 May 2022. Please instruct your GE faculty to announce this to their classes and 

encourage their students to participate in the assessment of the UP GE Program. 

 

For each GE course, an email notification that contains a brief explanation of the nature, purpose 

and instructions of the GE course evaluation and provides the link to the Online Survey will be 

sent to the UP Mail (@up.edu.ph) of all students enrolled in that GE course. 

 

The Online Survey can be accessed using a UP Mail address. In case of non-accessibility, you 

may send an email to helpdesk@up.edu.ph.  

 

Kindly disseminate to all concerned GE faculty and students. 

 

Thank you very much for your usual cooperation. 

 

for


